
Friday 29th April 2022
What will you do?



Earth Day is marked every year

At Noadswood we have decided to 
mark it on Friday 29th April and we'd 
love it if you would get involved!

Click link below for 52 ways YOU can make a difference

Earth Day Tips | Earth Day Network

https://www.earthday.org/earth-day-tips/


Participate in Environmentally 

conscious lessons across school

Some teachers will be planning lessons with an 

Environmental focus, others will be looking to use 

less energy to deliver their lessons



You can make choices that are 

better for the environment on 29/4

Suggestions include:

o Walking to school

o Using a refillable bottle

o Avoiding single use plastics

o Use bins – even if there isn't 

one right by you!



Take part in The Big Plastic Count
Click link below to watch a video about the count

How to take part in The Big Plastic Count - YouTube

Simply complete the tally chart given to your tutor in 
their pigeon hole to record how much plastic waste 

your tutor group generates over the whole week 

between 25th and 29th April – we will collate this 
information and pass on to Greenpeace

We are doing this ahead of time – you can also take 
part at home from 16th – 22nd May 2022

Go to the The Big Plastic Count website to sign up (it's free!)

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rUmVDrehQBE&t=12s


Make more of an effort to 

care for the environment
today and everyday

o Put rubbish in bins (even if it's not yours!)
o Seek out the bottle top/pen recycling 

points around school

o Turn lights off
o Turn off computers properly



On Friday 29th April:

Wear something in an Earthy 
colour: Green, Blue, Brown

Or, wear something old!

Donate £1 towards buying some 
recycling bins for the school site

This is on Scopay


